
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
FOR 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

 
Date of Posting:    July 27, 2022 
 
Name of Board/Commission 
    or Subcommittee:   Affordable Housing Board 
 
Date of Cancelled Meeting:  Thursday, August 4, 2022 
 
Time of Cancelled Meeting:  4:00 p.m. 
 
Location of Cancelled Meeting:  Remote via ZOOM 
 
 
Please be advised that the regular monthly meeting of the Affordable Housing Board 
scheduled for August 4, 2022 at 4 PM has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Affordable Housing Board is scheduled for September 
1, 2022. 
 
For additional information please contact treynolds@fcgov.com.   
 
The City of Fort Collins will make reasonable accommodations for 
access to City services, programs, and activities and will make special 
communication arrangements for persons with disabilities.  Please 
contact 970-416-8055 or treynolds@fcgov.com for assistance. 

 
 
 

Cc:  City Clerk’s Office 
 


